
[EXTERNAL] Forward to phishing@cabq.gov and delete if an email causes any concern.

From: Muzzey, Devin P.
To: TIMOTHY ALDRICH; Planning Plat Approval
Cc: Rodenbeck, Jay B.
Subject: RE: PR-2019-002668 SD-2023-00086 SD-2023-00087 LOT 28-A-1, INTERSTATE INDUSTRIAL TRACT
Date: Thursday, April 27, 2023 12:08:50 PM

Good Afternoon Tim,
 
The DXF for PR-2019-002668 – Interstate Industrial Tract, Lot 28-A-1 – has been approved. This
email will notify the DHO office.
 
*This is a revised dxf of PR-2019-002668 from the last submittal in March, 2022*
 
Thank you,
Devin Muzzey
 

Devin Muzzey
gis specialist
e dmuzzey@cabq.gov
cabq.gov/planning
 

From: TIMOTHY ALDRICH <tim.aldrich@comcast.net> 
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2023 10:52 AM
To: Planning Plat Approval <platgisreview@cabq.gov>
Cc: jmechenbier@mechenbier.com; jeremymechenbier@mechenbier.com
Subject: PR-2019-002668 SD-2023-00086 SD-2023-00087 LOT 28-A-1, INTERSTATE INDUSTRIAL
TRACT
 

Please review the attached submittal and send your approval as soon as you can.
 
Please Note: you gave us an approval on this same project number about 1 year ago.
That plat was withdrawn and we have now gotten this new configuration approved.
Also the easement shown along the east boundary line is being vacated by this plat. I
wasn't sure so its linework is still included.
 
Thank you,
 
Tim Aldrich, PS
Aldrich land Surveying
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505-328-3988
 
 
 


